
Installation : For the 2 bolts near the JL back seat under soft top

1. Remove the soft top 
support pillar. Unscrew 
the 2 screws on the roll 
bar and take the pillar 
away

2. Install the Tie-down 
D-ring/ D-plate on the 
tub edge, screw the M8 
flat head screw to the 
screw hole in between 
the 2 holes next to the 
back seat

3. Place the soft top 
support leg back on top 
of the D-ring/ D-plate 
with care 

4. Mount the support. 
Screw the 2 bolts back 
on to the roll bar. Repeat 
the same on the other 
side of the Jeep 

5. Install the screws or 
the Anchor Bolts 
(upgrade only) with the 
Tie-down D-rings / 
D-Plates on the rest of 
the 4 mounting holes on 
the JL tub edge

https://youtu.be/4Ow0rF1vxmg?t=60


